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Completion Work Will Bring Lane Restrictions to Waddle Road  
 
State College, PA – The Pennsylvania Department of Transportation (PennDOT’) is alerting 
motorists to some short-term lane restrictions coming soon on Waddle Road.   
 
May 14 through 18, crews will be working to finish applying an epoxy surface treatment to the 
bridge deck and approaches on Waddle Road. The bridge spans I-99/Route 322 at the Toftrees 
interchange, near State College.  
 
Restrictions will be in place around the clock during those 5 days, with traffic restricted to a 
single lane northbound and a single lane southbound across the bridge. Additionally, 
northbound Waddle Road will be restricted from Oakwood Avenue to the I-99 southbound off-
ramp and southbound Waddle Road will be restricted from Toftrees Avenue to the I-99 
northbound off-ramp. All work is weather and schedule dependent.   
 
If progress allows for completion prior to Friday, PennDOT will remove the lane restrictions 
early.  
 
The overall project began in 2016 and featured improvements including a new wider Waddle 
Road bridge, addition of a turn lane on the Route 322 westbound off-ramp, addition of turning 
lanes at the Colonnade Boulevard/Waddle Road intersection, addition of bike lanes on Waddle 
Road from Colonnade Boulevard to Toftrees Avenue, Waddle Road signal upgrades at Route 
322 off-ramps and Colonnade Boulevard intersection, and roadway widening on Waddle Road 
from Strouse Avenue to Toftrees Avenue. 
 
This design/build project completed in 2017, with the remaining epoxy treatment work 
scheduled for this year. Glenn O. Hawbaker, Inc. of State College was the contractor on this 
$14.7 million job.  
 
Motorists can check conditions on more than 40,000 roadway miles by visiting 
www.511PA.com. 511PA is free and available 24 hours a day. 511PA is also available through 
a smartphone application for iPhone and Android devices, by calling 5-1-1, or by following 
regional Twitter alerts accessible on the 511PA website. 
 
For more PennDOT information, visit www.penndot.gov. For regional updates on Twitter, follow 
www.twitter.com\511PAStateCOLL 
 
Media Contact: Marla Fannin, (814) 765-0423  
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